
The coronavirus (COVID-19) situation is evolving and 
the health of our employees, customers and visitors is a 
priority. 

•	 You have traveled outside Canada, including  
to the U.S., within the past 14 days 

•	 You have come in contact with someone  
who has COVID-19

•	 You have a fever, cough or difficulty breathing
•	 The building is crowded, please wait outside until 

there’s more room

We appreciate you using non-contact payment methods

Anxiety is understandably high at this time. By treating 
each other with respect and concern, we are all better off. 

Thank you for your cooperation.

Please do not 
enter this 
building if:


